
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION 

Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairman 

   

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: October 20, 2008 

 

SUBJECT: PC 08-15: 1312 S. Meyers Road  

   

 

The petitioner has informed staff that she will be out of town for the scheduled October 20, 2008 

public hearing regarding this case. Accordingly, the petitioner has requested that the Plan 

Commission continue the public hearing associated with PC 08-15 to the November 17, 2008 

meeting.  
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